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With this filing, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc., (hereinafter “BellSouth”), is revising Tariff 

F.C.C. No. 1, Sections 7, 13 and 23, to grandfather certain optional features associated with 

BellSouth SPA CNM - FlexServ Service. This Transmittal is being filed on May 1, 2008, and is 

scheduled to become effective May 16, 2008.   

 

BellSouth SPA CNM - FlexServ Service is a customer network management service that provides 

customers the ability to monitor and reconfigure their Special Access DS0, DS1 and DS3 

services.  Three options are available for accessing CNM - FlexServ Service, which are Dial 

Access, Dedicated Access and Web Access.   

 

With the effective date of this filing, the Dial Access and Dedicated Access options will not be 

available for new customer subscriptions.  Existing customers may continue to utilize these 

options but may not order new service.  The Web Access option is the most current and 

economical technology and will continue to be available to customers for accessing CNM - 

FlexServ Service. 

 

Also with the effective date of this filing the “Mechanized Interface to Specified Operation Support 

Systems”, which is also a CNM - FlexServ Service option, will no longer be available for new 

customer orders.  Existing customers may continue to use this option but may not order new 

service.  This option provides bandwidth on a Dedicated Access service (described above) to 

access the Mechanized Interface to Specified Operation Support Systems.   

 



Finally, the Security Card in Section 13 will no longer be available for new customer orders.  The 

Security Card provides a unique password that changes periodically and is used with Dial Access 

and Web Access to CNM - FlexServ Service and the Mechanized Interface to Specified 

Operation Support System.  With this filing, customers who currently have Security Cards may 

continue to use the cards but orders for new cards will not be accepted.  Replacing the Security 

Card, Web Access customers will utilize a customer user identification code and password. 

 

The above services are being grandfathered effective May 16, 2008, and revisions are being 

made to Sections 7, 13 and 23 to reflect these changes. 


